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Traveling into Ohio from Pennsylvania? Open Road Tolling at 

Eastgate Begins for Westbound Traffic 

BEREA, Ohio (Nov. 21, 2024) – Open Road Tolling at the Ohio Turnpike’s Eastgate Toll 

Plaza for “westbound” travelers has begun. 

The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission has completed another construction 

phase of its new toll collection system, which includes the completion of the 

“westbound” open road tolling lanes at Eastgate Toll Plaza (milepost 239) in Mahoning 

County, near the Ohio-Pennsylvania border. 

Westbound travelers entering Ohio from Pennsylvania now have two ways to drive 

through Eastgate Toll Plaza: 

1. E-ZPass Customers: Stay to the left and keep on driving on the open road 

tolling lanes nonstop at highway speed. 

2. Everyone Else: Cash and credit card customers will drive to the right, stop, and 

pay a roundtrip, flat-rate toll to avoid additional fees. 

As of April 10, 2024 – when the new toll collection system went live – all customers 

traveling eastbound through Eastgate Toll Plaza no longer pay a toll. 

 

  

The Ohio Turnpike and 

Pennsylvania Turnpike 

are Different! 

The Pennsylvania Turnpike 

utilizes Toll By Plate, which 

means no stopping for all 

travelers.  

But on the Ohio Turnpike – if 

you do not have an E-ZPass – 

you must stop at the toll plaza 

to avoid paying additional 

fees. 
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Benefits of E-ZPass 

 

E-ZPass customers with passenger vehicles can save an average of about 33% on 

Ohio Turnpike tolls compared to customers who pay by cash or credit card.  

In addition, E-ZPass is accepted by tolling agencies in another 18 states and numerous 

tolling agencies within those states. 

E-ZPass toll rates are calculated and deducted electronically from prepaid account 

balances.  

To compare the savings on tolls with E-ZPass to tolls paid by cash or credit card, check 

out the Ohio Turnpike’s Fare Calculator. 

Learn more at ohioturnpike.org.  

Contact: 

 

Charles Cyrill 

Communications Director 

Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission 

m: 440.821.3399 

charles.cyrill@ohioturnpike.org 

 

 

https://www.ohioturnpike.org/e-zpass/toll-rates
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ohioturnpike.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CCharles.Cyrill%40ohioturnpike.org%7C45c1bf5d07be416d17dc08dd0967074e%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C638677060298525170%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=B0BnRefBmI1rOte0l3mSt3ta4UoBDGPCdZ45tCVymR8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:charles.cyrill@ohioturnpike.org

